
 
 

 
 

 
 

To:  Mayor Olson and City Council  
From:  John Bradley, Community Services Director 
Date:  May 3, 2022 
RE:   Municipal Recreation Grant 2022-23   
 
Utah County has made available the 2022-23 Municipal Recreation Grant application. The funding 
source is the Tourism, Recreation, Culture and Convention Tax.   

The amount allocated to Santaquin City is $5,970. These funds have to be used toward the 
“development or construction of recreational, cultural facilities or tourism”.  Once the City spends the 
money, Utah County will reimburse the City. The deadline to apply for these funds is May 10, 2022.  This 
grant also requires Mayor signature and City Council approval. 

Recent use Municipal Grant funds: 
2019- Construction documents for Centennial Basketball Court 
2020- Improvements to Baseball field Concession Stand 
2021- Theodore Ahlin Park: Cement pads at disc golf course, picnic tables & permanent trash can. 
 
2022 Recommendation: 
$2600 for Rodeo Arena to purchase new “roping strip chute”. This adds to the Orchard Days rodeo 
events that bring thousands of people to Santaquin each year. 

$3370 for new permanent tables, refrigerator, and equipment for the new Harvest View Concession 
Stand. This will provide refreshments for recreation and future tournament visitors from outside of 
Santaquin. 

Total: $5970 

 
Staff Recommendation:  Approve grant application utilizing the $5,970 from 2022 Municipal Recreation 
Grant for Rodeo Arena and Harvest View Concession stand improvements. 

 


